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Editor-in-Chief

Brazilian Dental Science

Sergio Eduardo de Paiva Goncalves
Sao Paulo State University (Unesp),
Institute of Science and Technology,
Sao José dos Campos, SP, Brazil

Dear Editor, 20-November- 2017

We submitted the electronic manuscript of “Comparative evaluation of
postoperative pain intensity after single-visit and multiple-visit retreatment cases: a
prospective randomized clinical trial” have written by Hatice Miray UYAN, Keziban
OLCAY and Mutlu OZCAN. The paper was submitted to be considered for publication
as a “Clinical Research” in “Brazilian Dental Science”. Neither the writing nor any part
of its content has been published or accepted in another journal. Paper is not sent
another magazine.

We affirm that we do not have any financial affiliation (eg, employment, direct
payment, shares, advisers, consultancy vessels, patent licensing arrangements or
honoraria) with a commercial entity providing direct financial interest in the subject
matter discussed in this article and that such regulation has not existed in the last
three years. No other potential conflict of interest exists.

Thank you for attention to our paper.

Sincerely yours.
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Correspondence and phone calls about the paper should be directed to me at the
following addresses and phone number:

Dr. Keziban OLCAY

Atatuirk Bulvari, No: 27 Department of Endodontics, Faculty of Dentistry, Istanbul
Medipol University, Unkapani, Fatih, Istanbul.

E-mail: kolcay@medipol.edu.tr

Phone: +90 0212 453 4800-4918

Fax: +90 0212 521 0426



